
Registration is Open 
for SUMMER CAMP 2024 
 
The gray skies and chilly temps have many longing for the warmer days of summer. At 
N-Sid-Sen and Pilgrim Firs, we’re not just longing, we’re planning and prepping for 
Summer Camp 2024! The Managing Directors along with the Outdoor Ministries 
Committee (OMC) are busy recruiting staff, volunteers and campers. We are prepping 
promotional materials, configuring the registration program, and developing training 
plans.  
 
Registration opened on Thursday, February 1 for all PNC summer camps. Families can 
register online at www.n-sid-sen.org and www.pilgrim-firs.org. New this year are two 
camps at Pilgrim Firs – You & Me Camp for young campers with a trusted adult and 
Kids Camp for younger campers on their own. Returning to N-Sid-Sen are camps for all 
ages. 
 
Included in this month’s packet are three resources to help you spread the word in your 
congregation and community. Check out the complete schedule of our upcoming 
Adventures in Community and then dive into two pieces designed specifically for our 
churches – The Top 10 Things Churches Need to Know and Promote Your Camps. 
They are packed with helpful information and creative ideas to get you started.  
 
If you have questions, connect with Managing Directors, Mark Boyd and Rev Pam 
Peterson. They will be happy to answer your questions.  
Mark Boyd: mark@pilgrim-firs.com / 360.876.2031 
Pam Peterson: director@n-sid-sen.org / 208-689-3489 
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